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FEATURING PGCRC  

Our PGCRC Home Visiting staff star  in a
new video!  National Home Visiting
Resource Center and Urban Institute
recently collaborated to create an 
 informational video featuring the
partnerships between diaper banks and
home visiting programs. PGCRC staff
agreed to support the project when 
 approached by the director of the Greater
DC Diaper Bank. 

Watch the video here:  The role of home
visiting in addressing diaper need. 

The faces say it all.   Wow!  What's This!  This is Awesome!

Addressing Diaper Needs 

Advisory Board Invitation

Click here to watch the video in its entirety. 

The 2021 Holiday Helper program provided over 100 families with gifts
donated from the community.   Join us in 2022!

https://youtu.be/lc_gZjx4IqE
https://youtu.be/lc_gZjx4IqE?t=9
https://youtu.be/lc_gZjx4IqE?t=9
https://youtu.be/lc_gZjx4IqE
https://youtu.be/lc_gZjx4IqE


Consider volunteering to be a member of one of our Community Advisory Boards if you have
connections to family support programs for families expecting a baby, parenting children 0-5, living in
poverty, learning English, etc.  We meet 4 times a year and have been meeting virtually.  
Invite or connect us with people and professionals that you think SHOULD be on our advisory boards.  
Join our mailing lists to receive updates from our programs.
Share our newsletters with others so everyone can see the impact we have in our community. 

Our home visiting and family support programs value and  seek community perspective.  We  cannot do our
work without the support of people in the community like you.  How can you help?  

1.

2.
3.
4.

If you are interested in joining us contact:  ajacobson@pgcrc.org 
 

PROGRAM DIRECTOR TO SERVE ON HFA
NATIONAL ADVISORY COUNCIL

Healthy Families America (HFA) is one of the leading family
support and evidence-based home visiting programs in the United
States. and has been a national home visiting model since 1992. . 
 Alyson has been the program director for  Healthy Families Prince
George's since August 2015, and part of her duties are to ensure
that her team is up to date with HFA's standards, training, and best
practices.   Alyson will begin serving on the HFA National Advisory
Council in January 2022.  

Alyson 

FAMILY SUPPORT PROGRAMS NEED YOU!
A Small Committment with a Giant Contribution

2018 Advisory Board shares child abuse prevention message with PGCRC staff and participants.

Alyson Jacobson, LCSW-C, M. Ed.
Director of Home Visiting Services 

ajacobson@pgcrc.org


